
Article Link
https://www.dhakatribune.com/business/2019/02/16/common-platform-a-must-for-fin…

The Dhaka Tribune Covers IPA's Rebecca
Rouse Speaking at 2019 Financial
Inclusion Summit

The Dhaka Tribune recaps the 2019 Financial Inclusion Summit held in Dhaka, where IPA's
Financial Inclusion Program Director, Rebecca Rouse, delivered a keynote speech. Rouse
discussed how digital cash transfers can be more time and cost effective while ensuring
greater accessibility and transparency. She cites IPA evidence on mobile money in Kenya and
digital payments in Mexico.
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